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To the Oregon Legislation, 

 

It is imperative we the people are able to have our voting rights kept to mail in as an 

option.  

I work in a retirement facility where the majority of people are now unable to drive. 

Many of these are the people who lived during the Depression, fought in Korean & 

Vietnam conflicts. Women who were repressed for their sexual identity.  

These people are dependent upon and need to be able to write in and mail in their 

votes.  

 

Regards, 

Nanette Bordner  


